
 

 

 

Collaborative Working Towards Greater Community Care 

 

The Movie Group 

 

Our Movie Group is fast becoming one of those little gems that everybody wants to 

attend. It is a time when everyone comes together to enjoy the company of others in a 

relaxed environment to enjoy some great entertainment and the joys of how cinemas 

used to be. 

Watching fun films and making them as colourful as possible for people with sensory 

issues and lack of concentration, we are all able to witness the social inclusion that 

should exist in all walks of life, but sadly very rarely takes place. 

Every form of disability is catered for, and the way it used to be in cinemas of the past 

was the ruffle of the popcorn bag and the atmosphere of looking at your favourite 

films on the big screen. We have captured that atmosphere by ensuring that everyone 

who attends this group gets to experience all of those things that have been lost over 

the years and brought a sense of enjoyment that seems to have just drifted away. 

Whilst the Movie is playing we hand out popcorn and soft drinks to everyone so that 

they can just sit back and indulge in the relaxed atmosphere that they find 

themselves in. For those who have allergies we ensure that we have ample supplies of 

refreshments that are specific to their individual needs. Carers are in place for those 

with high levels of dependency so that all of their specific needs are catered for. 

Whatever film is requested we endeavour to source that for future showing, and each 

week we advertise the forthcoming film so that individuals can choose to participate 

on that given day.  

If you would like to attend this group or would like us to bring the group to your 

organisation then please contact us so that we can discuss further how we can 

implement this at your venue.  

 

E-mail: contact@weare1.org.uk 

 


